
Camping - 2017 Summer Mountain Music and Arts Festival

So, you’d like to spend a night or two or maybe stay close to the festival for a few days 
and enjoy the cool pines? There are a few options available for you.

Shingletown is the closest town to Manton and is located on State Highway 44 about 
twenty miles from Redding. It is a quaint little mountain community surrounded by tall 
pines and there are a few campgrounds nearby. Just up the highway from Shingletown 
there is a KOA Campground and close by, another beautiful spot, Living Springs, that 
offers camping, cabins and RV hook ups.

A little closer to the festival, the Wild Horse Sanctuary has opened up their location for a few 
tent campers and RVs. Space is limited to ten tent sites and six RV sites and reservations need 
to be made ahead of time. There is an outdoor toilet nearby and access to water but plan on 
bringing all you need with you. This will be our “Home Base” and we plan on having time to jam 
the night away for those that might not get enough music at the festival. We suggest a $15 
donation to the Horse Sanctuary for each night you intend to stay.
Contact: George Fredson (530)604-8706 <george.fredson@yahoo.com>
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